



27th February 2019

Dear Sir/Madam

Environment Trust would like to express its support for the Re-imagining Marble Hill Playcentres project.

The proposed Eco Garden will help increase the biodiversity of the area, which is particularly important given the dramatic decline of native species, including insects. It will complement Environment Trusts work with English Heritage in other areas of the park where we have just planted over 1000 hedgerow whips, for example.

We are delighted that we will have the opportunity to partner with Marble Hill Playcentre to encourage families to take part in hands-on nature activities and positive engagement with the natural world. This will, importantly, enable children and their parents to acquire the knowledge, attitudes and values necessary to help shape a sustainable future.

Environment Trust wishes the project every success.

Yours faithfully

Berny Simcox CEO

Carriero